
27. REPORT OF JOINT MEETING OF COMMUNITY BOARD
REPRESENTATIVES TO DISCUSS WARD BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENTS

The Board considered a report outlining the outcomes of an informal joint meeting
held between representatives of the Spreydon/Heathcote, Burwood/Pegasus,
Shirley/Papanui and Hagley/Ferrymead Community Boards on Thursday 29 June
2000 to discuss Ward boundary adjustments.

The report outlined the areas discussed between the representatives of the
Community Boards and the Ward boundary adjustments which were supported
and jointly agreed upon at the meeting.

The Board resolved to confirm the decisions reached in discussions with the other
Community Board representatives at the informal joint meeting held on 29 June
2000, as detailed in this report.


